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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
Chief Administrative Officers 

 
2018 Statistical Information for  

Municipalities in the Province of Manitoba 
Available Online Now 

 
We are pleased to advise that the 2018 Statistical Information for Municipalities in 
the Province of Manitoba is now available online at http://www.gov.mb.ca/mr/mfas.  
 
The online publication provides regularly updated information that is referenced by 
municipal officers and other users, and serves to support municipal program reviews. 
The information in the publication is compiled from consolidated financial statements 
and relies on timely reporting by municipalities. 
 
Should you require additional information about this publication, please contact 
Municipal Relations at (204) 945-2572. 
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